NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

TOWN OF AMHERST INDUSTRIAL DEVELOPMENT AGENCY

The Town of Amherst Industrial Development Agency will hold a public hearing Friday, November 20, 2015 at the offices of the Town of Amherst Industrial Development Agency, located at 4287 Main Street, Amherst, New York 14226, commencing at 8:30 am to consider proposed financial assistance requested of the Agency with respect to the following project:

5933 Main Street LLC or an entity to be formed – A $9,150,000 lease transaction for the demolition of existing structures and the construction of a three-story 56,000 square foot mixed use office, retail and residential facility on property located at 5933 Main Street, Williamsville, New York. The project is located within the Williamsville Central School District. The project is eligible for property, sales and mortgage recording tax exemptions. 

2150 Wehrle Drive, LLC or an entity to be formed – A $2,700,000 lease transaction for the acquisition and renovation of an 18,125 square foot office facility located at 2150 Wehrle Drive, Amherst New York.  The project is located within the Williamsville Central School District. The project is eligible for property, sales and mortgage recording tax exemptions. 

Written comments may be addressed to James J. Allen, Executive Director; Town of Amherst Industrial Development Agency; 4287 Main Street; Amherst, New York 14226; (716) 688-9000.
